
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: 066/19 

 

 

25th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Your son has successfully auditioned for St Margaret’s version of ‘We Will Rock You’ The Musical, which we will be 

involved in the performance of next academic year.  Firstly, we wish to congratulate your son on having the courage 

and confidence to put themselves forward, for what is, undoubtedly, a very challenging endeavour.  WELL DONE! 

Rehearsals will begin the week beginning 24th June 2019 and run right up to the break for the summer holiday.  On our 

return to school, rehearsals will recommence immediately in the week beginning Sept 1st 2019.  There will be singing 

rehearsals (Miss Smith, Head of Music) and acting rehearsals (Mr Mulligan, Head of Drama)) on set days throughout 

the weeks.  Additionally, there will be joint rehearsals for the entire cast and chorus to attend at different points in 

the process. These rehearsals will usually take place on Tuesdays and Fridays after school (3.15pm-5pm). However, 

these rehearsals will be subject to change on occasion.  Students will be made aware of any schedule changes well in 

advance so that necessary arrangements can be made, to ensure their attendance to rehearsals.  

Not all cast members will be needed for all rehearsals, but we ask that you support us in ensuring your son makes 

every effort to attend his specific rehearsals and all full rehearsals, when required.  If for any reason he cannot make 

a rehearsal he will need to inform Mr Mulligan or Miss Smith immediately.  

If there are any problems or queries, please do not hesitate to contact either myself 

(tmulligan@stmargaretsacademy.com) or Miss Smith (csmith@stmargaretsacademy.com 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr. T. Mulligan. 
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